
The exhibition includes drawings and models by Frank 0. Gehry, Daniel 
Libeskind, Rem Koolhaas, Peter Eisenman, Zaha M. Hadid, Bernard Tschumi, 
and the firm of Coop Himmelblau. To introduce this contemporary work, 
a selection from the Museum's holdings of Russian avant-garde art from 
1913 to 1933 will be presented. 

ORGANIZATION 

Philip Johnson, architect and former director of the Department of 
Architecture and Design, The Museum of Modern Art, and Mark Wigley, 
architect and lecturer at Princeton University. The exhibition was 
coordinated by Frederieke Taylor. 

SPONSORSHIP 

This is the third of five exhibitions in the GERALD D. HINES INTERESTS 
ARCHITECTURE PROGRAM at the Museum. Conceived to examine current 
developments in architecture, the program includes the publication of 
catalogues to accompany the exhibitions, as well as lectures and 
symposia. 

PUBLICATION 

Deconstructivist Architecture. Philip Johnson and Mark Wigley. 104 
pages. 153 black-and-white illustrations. Published by The Museum of 
Modern Art. Paperbound, $18.95. 

SYMPOSIUM 

"Deconstructivist Architecture," Thursday, June 30, at 8:30 p.m. in 
the Roy and Niuta Titus Theater 1. Moderator: Mark Wigley. Panelists 
include Kurt Forster, director, The Getty Center of Arts and Humanities; 
Michael Hays, lecturer, Princeton University; Jeffrey Kipnis, assistant 
professor, Ohio State University; Rosalind E. Krauss, professor, Hunter 
College; and Anthony Vidler, professor, Princeton University. 

Tickets for the symposium are $8 for the public, $7 for Museum members, 
and $5 for students and are available at the Museum's lobby information 
desk or by sending a stamped, self-addressed envelope with payment to: 
Department of Education, The Museum of Modern Art, 11 West 53 Street, 
New York, NY 10019. Please allow at least two weeks for mail order 
tickets. 
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